
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Michael Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
1313 Sherman St, Rm 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 

 
 Re: Sulphur Mtn. Gravel Pit; DRMS File No. M-1977-365; Notice of Corrective Action 

 
Dear Mr. Cunningham, 
 
 
On October 11, 2017 I reported Park County had sold Valley of the Sun pit, Permit 

#M-1980-012 While researching the sale to fulfill the Corrective Action Letter 

requirements it was discovered that the land in fact was not sold and still remains a 

Park County asset. I am very sorry for any inconvenience my communication has 

caused regarding Valley of the Sun pit.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (719)836-4271.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Niki Griffin 

Safety, Training and Compliance  

 

CC: Tom Eisenman, Park County 

  Darrell Evig, Park County 

 

 

 

 

 

Park County Public Works Department 
1246 CR 16    P.O. Box 147 
Fairplay, Colorado 80440 

O: 719.836.4277  F: 719.836.4275  
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